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Stigching and Prayer Shawls for
erving Families of

Since our last newsletter,

e Servicemembers
of these servicemembers: A network of needlecrafters
SPC River Bowling ministering to_families of the fallen
Since 2006, volunteers have given
S8G Todd Stoddard 9,458 handmade prayer shawls

SSG Kyle Shunk
v Thanks & Thoughts
Beatty From a Family in Illinois: Thank you so much for the Prayer

Shawls. Please continue your ministry. It made a huge
SPC James Bartz difference to us all.

From a Mother in Maine: Thank you so very much.

SSG Charles Burkett
From Parents in Vermont: Thank you.
CSM Theodore From a Niece in South Carolina: Thanks.
Re’d) Jr. From a Sister in Maryland: I have received the prayer shawl
. my mother requested from you guys. I greatly appreciate it and
SSG Chr lStOphe r shed instant tears. Thank you very much.
Westover From a Grandmother in Florida: Would love to have a prayer
shawl. Thank you so very much.
SPC Ethan Crow

From a Father in Florida: My son was Charles Joseph Burkett,
. an E7 with the US Army. His last duty station was with Bravo
SPC Galen Hisler Company, 2-3 General Support Aviation Battalion, at Hunter
Army Airfield, GA. I would absolutely love a prayer shawl to
help remember him and to also help find comfort. Thank you
very much.

Please keep these families
in your prayers.



